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We have a number of quite exciting things to tell you 
about from the Exam Board this year. But first… I would 
like to point out that the Exam Board is focused on three 
main things:

1. Establishing and updating the eligibility process for 
taking the RGD Exam.

2. Creating a method for testing these candidates. A 
method that makes sure they meet the standards 
required to be certified as Registered Graphic 
Designers.

3. Ensuring the assessment is professionally credible, 
feasible, defensible, affordable and fair.

We are very proud to report that as of January 2015, the 
Registered Graphic Designers Qualification Exam has 
been moved to a completely virtual format. This means 
designers from almost anywhere in the world can take 
the RGD Exam. Candidates from across Canada and 
beyond can complete the online test with the click of a 
button and present their portfolio virtually to a panel of 
three RGD Portfolio Examiners. And the examiners are 
virtual too.

To move the written test online, the Exam Board 
researched online testing platforms that were available 
within our budget but could still provide the necessary 
security. After trying out a variety of options, we are 
now working with a company called Mettl that provides 
on-demand live, virtual proctoring, a well-designed inter-
face and good user experience.

To make the application process more user-friendly, we 
developed an online form for applicants to submit their 
written rationales, rather than requiring them to design 
a pdf. An applicant can choose to include links to high 
res images of their portfolio pieces on Behance or their 
own website or upload images. Customized forms have 
been created for applicants submitting as Practitioners, 
Managers or Educators.

Although the Examination Board continues to function 
as an entity separate from RGD, we felt that this was 
confusing for applicants. So information on the certifi-
cation process has now been moved to the RGD website 
so people interested in joining are no longer taken to a 
completely separate site. This move also allowed us to 
integrate the Exam application form so it can be filled 
out online and submitted digitally. Also the physical 
Exam handbook information has been integrated into the 

website too – so it no longer has to be downloaded and 
printed by candidates.

With the release of the third edition of The Business of 
Graphic Design: The RGD Professional Handbook, we 
are updating the questions in the business section of 
the exam. These questions are based on material in our 
Handbook.

We are in the process of creating questions on Web 
Accessibility. I really like the relationship RGD has estab-
lished with Ontario’s Accessibility Directorate… that the 
Government of Ontario sees RGD as the go-to organiza-
tion to encourage designers to upgrade their knowledge 
and ability so they can help organizations and businesses 
achieve accessibility compliance.

And this last year, to increase transparency and open-
ness, we approved a new process for identifying Portfolio 
Examiners for the RGD Certification Process. At our 
monthly Exam Board meetings the Exam Board reviews 
any RGD candidate who applies to be an Examiner. And 
all of our Portfolio Examiners are now listed on the RGD 
website in the new Certification section.
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http://www.rgd.ca/rgd-certification/online-test.php
http://www.rgd.ca/rgd-certification/rationales
http://www.rgd.ca/rgd-certification/portfolio-evaluation-committee
http://www.rgd.ca/rgd-certification/portfolio.php
https://rgdhub.wufoo.eu/forms/rgd-rationales-practitioner-submission/
https://rgdhub.wufoo.eu/forms/rgd-rationales-manager-submission/
https://rgdhub.wufoo.eu/forms/rgd-rationales-educator-submission/
http://www.rgd.ca/rgd-certification.php
http://www.rgd.ca/qualification-exam-application-form
http://www.rgd.ca/resources/rgd-handbook.php
http://www.rgd.ca/resources/rgd-handbook.php
http://www.rgd.ca/rgd-certification/portfolio-evaluation-committee

